23rd December, 2014

To Whom it may concern,

This letter is to certify that |, Sheilagh Stanford of fiat 58B Priory Rd, London
NW6 3RE have viewed architectural plans prepared by Omnide of Unit 2 Durham
Yard, London E2 6QF, for a proposed single-roomed, single storey side
extension to the neighbouring property at Flat 3/269 Goldhurst Terrace NW6 3EP
and both approve and support the proposal.

| have also been assured by the owner of 3/269 Goldhurst Tce, Michael H Smith
that the new room will be constructed with minimal disruption to neighbours and
that the finish will be of a high quality, conventional nature; including brick and
steel, such that it will have a positive effect on both the property at 269 Goldhurst
Tce and the neighbourhood in general.

Sincerely,

Sheilagh Stanford
Resident of 58B Priory Rd
London NW8 3RE



